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August Meeting

Our August meeting is on Saturday 24th august at 2.00pm at Hedenham Village Hall.

There will be lots of exciting stuff, so please try and get along.

Our guest speaker will be Mike Webber who will be giving a hands-on session on

handling and identifying artefacts. You will be able to get your hands on real finds and

examine them close up. Just don't drop, steal or otherwise behave badly with them. 

And if that wasn't enough for one afternoon, we've got some exciting announcements

about our plans for next year. And I do mean exciting. I can say no more now. 

There's a poster for the meeting here. Hedenham Village Hall is on the Norwich Road

about 200 yards north of the Mermaid pub/balti house. The postcode is NR35 2LB and if

you put into Google Maps and go to Streetview you should see this (both Andrew &

Lorna had trouble finding it!). For those with proper maps and the ability to read them,

the OS grid reference is TM 31121 92810.

Any earlier references to the meeting being at 1.30pm were completely inaccurate and

should be ignored. Staff have been reprimanded. It is a 2.00pm start.

Visit to the University of Cambridge Museum
of Archaeology and Anthropology

We have only a few places left for our visit to Cambridge on November 16th, so if you want

to come along please book your places now on our Eventbrite page

at http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/event/7719548377

Pathways to History

Sarah Spooner has organised another archival documents training session for Tuesday

3rd September. Details below:

"Training Sessions

http://gallery.mailchimp.com/aa7b92f3881563edafa02e962/files/Aug_poster.2.pdf
http://gallery.mailchimp.com/aa7b92f3881563edafa02e962/images/Hedenham_Village_Hall.jpg
http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/event/7719548377


 
We will be running a further training session on using archival documents to investigate public
rights of way on Tuesday 3rd September at 7pm. This session will take place at the University
of East Anglia and will be led by Professor Tom Williamson.
 
We won't be able to use original archival material at this session, but Tom will discuss the main
forms of evidence held by the Record Office and what to look for. If you came along to the NRO
session then you are very welcome to come along to this session as well.
 
Please let me know by Friday 30th August if you would like to come along.
 
We are also hoping to organise a session at the Heritage Centre in the Forum in Norwich, who
hold a number of relevant sources - more information to follow!"

If you want to attend, please contact Sarah directly at s.spooner@uea.ac.uk or 01603
592663.

 

Facebook

We're on Facebook. You can find us at WaveneyValleyCommunityArchaeologyGroup  Like
us, you know you want to.

 

Contact Us

Tel: 01379 855096 during off ice hours  

Email  w aveneyarchaeology@gmail.com 

Website: w w w .w aveneyarchaeology.org
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